
SIMD members are invited to an open session hosted by the Urea Cycle Disorders Consortium (UCDC) on 
Sunday, March 11th from 3-5 pm at the Paradise Point Resort and Spa in San Diego, CA (OPEN TO SIMD 
MEMBERS ONLY DUE TO LIMITED SPACE). The session will include:  

 A poster session and short presentations on UCDC studies  
 Presentation and open discussion of unique or unusual UCD case studies 

  
Please register if you would like to attend.  Registration is open through Thursday, February 8. 
 
You may open the survey in your web browser by clicking the link below: 
2018 UCDC Open Session Registration 
 
If the link above does not work, try copying the link below into your web browser: 
https://cri-datacap.org/surveys/?s=CM9W4NCTWX 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Seminara at jseminar@childrensnational.org or Kia 
Bryan at kbryan@childrensnational.org. 

 

  
Jennifer Seminara, MPH, CCRP 
Clinical Research Program Manager 
Urea Cycle Disorders Consortium 
Children’s Research Institute 
Children’s National Health System 
111 Michigan Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20010 
Phone: 202-306-6489 
Email: jseminar@childrensnational.org 
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